
Chair Witt and members of the committee, I wrote a lengthy testimony in support of the legalization of raw butter. For some reason it 
is telling me I am using unallowed characters and therefore would not let me submit my statement. However, I only used letters, 
spaces and periods. In short, I am a young person in Oregon who has been forced to find loop holes in the raw milk ban and have 
been dissapointed in the government thinking they have the right to tell me what is healthy for me. If vegetable oil, white sugar and 
all the other processed food (like pasteurized milk) then raw milk should definitely be legal. Plus, it promotes small dairies to flourish 
and not just large feed lot dairies. 


